
NEWSLETTER
TERM 2, WEEK 7 2018

 Tena Koutou Katoa, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Bula Vinaka, Taloha Ni, Namaste, 
Al salaam a’alaykum, Fakalofa Lahi Atu,  Hao, Selamat pagi, Kumusta, здраво, 你好

DRIVEWAY SAFETY
We have recently started coning off the school driveway between the times 

of 8.30am - 9.00 and 2.50- 3.20pm as there have been some very near 
accidents of children been hit by parents cars coming in and out.

THESE CONES ARE NOT TO BE SHIFTED FOR ANY REASON!
Parents are not to use the driveway during these times for any reason.

CHILDREN’S SAFETY IS PARAMOUNT!

CHILDREN’S  BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS
We ask all families to have all children’s birthday 

celebrations at home please. We are not able to have 
individual children’s birthday parties and birthday 

cakes/food at school. Many children have food 
allergies and many parents do not like their 

children eating sugary food.
Please do not bring Birthday Food to School.

A reminder that Stanhope Road School is 

SMOKE FREE SCHOOL 
That includes vaping e-cigarettes

We ask you to please refrain from using them when on our 
School grounds

NO SMOKING       ANYWHERE!

REMINDERS:
• the school day starts at 8.55am - please have your child in class ready to learn well 

before, there are far too many late children arriving - are they going to bed early 
enough to get sufficient sleep to study and grow

• the school day ends at 3.00pm - make sure you are here to pick up on time - if you 
are going to be late then you will need to book your child into after school care. 
Teachers are at meetings after school and are not around to mind them

• we urgently need spare uniform for our sickbay changes in these winter months. If 
you have old ones your child has grown out of we would love to have them.


